
  

 
 

Good afternoon HHES Families!  

It feels so good to have our Little Huskies back in the building!  

Students are working hard to learn and review what it means to show the Husky Way in all areas of our 
school, the bus, and even at home. The Husky Way teaches us to 

BE SAFE - BE HEALTHY - BE KIND. We can do that by 1. Taking care of ourselves 2. Taking care of each 
other 3. Taking care of this place (our school).  

Ask your child to tell you about the Husky Way learning this week!  

Please see below important information and reminders.  

1. We've had a great start with our car rider line both at arrival and dismissal. Remember to never pull 
around a car in the car rider unless directed to by school staff. This keeps our students and staff safe. 
Also, keep your name tags up in your car window until you have your child and have exited the lot. 
Sometimes we need to recall student names and need those tags to stay in the window. Thank you for 
your patience as we get faster with the process. Cars arriving in the lot at 8:20 a.m. will be waved to the 
front of the building to park and take your child in through the front office starting Monday.  

2. Immunizations are due to the nurse's office. Students will be exempt from school on the 20th day of 
school. Please reach out to Nurse Tasha at TSmith@hhschuskies.org with any questions.  

3. Changes in dismissal for your child - If you know in advance, please send a note in your child's 
bookbag for the teacher. Do not send an email to the teacher. We cannot guarantee that the teacher 
will have time to read your email. If it is a last-minute dismissal change - please call our front office at 
317-984-1530. 

4. Updating Dates:  

HHES PTO Meeting - 1st one of the year - Wednesday, August 14th 6:00 p.m. in the media center. Enter 
at Door A. Come and see how you can help support the students and teachers at HHES!  

School Picture Day - Monday, August 26th!  

HHES Little Husky Fun-a-thon - Thursday, August 29th - This is our HHES fundraiser. All proceeds go to 
supporting teachers’ professional development, resources, and teacher wellness. Stay tuned for more 
information!  

Friday, August 30th - HHSC 1st Asynchronous Learning Day. Students will not come to school on this day. 
Learning will be uploaded to Seesaw by Thursday, August 29th by 4:00 p.m. Learning will be due the 
following Wednesday, September 4th by 8:00 a.m. Stay tuned for more information from your 
classroom teacher. Teachers and Staff will report to school on this day and participate in professional 
development and collaboration.  

Monday, September 2nd - No school - Labor Day 

Thank you again for an amazing start to our Little Husky year! Enjoy this summer weekend!  

Julie Griffey, HHES Principal 
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